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Republic of th; Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ
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Division Advisory No. 050, s. 2025
June 21, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is a letter from Pastor Ardieli A. Ambrosio, Pastor/President, Capiz
Christian Ministry - Covenant Maker, Inc. regarding their request to be allowed once
again to conduct of lecture, seminars, and symposium in every designated National
High Schools under the SDO Capiz for School Year 2025-2026.

Participation to this activity is voluntary and subject to compliance with DepEd
Order No. 012, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the School
Calendar and Activities, DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-On- Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith, DepEd
Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024 titled Reiteration of the “No Collection Policy” in
Schools, and DepEd Order No. 49, s. 2009 titled Reiterating the Revised Rules and
Regulations on the Teaching of Religion in Public Elementary and Secondary
Schools.

For more information, contact:

ARDIELI A. AMBROSIO

Pastor/President

Capiz Christian Ministry — Covenant Maker, Inc.
Brgy. Bolo, Roxas City

Mobile No. 09072788084 or (036) 552-1682

Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456/0968-869-5867
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph

Website: http://depedcapiz.ph
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June 18, 2025

Dr. ROEL F. BERME]JO, PhD., CESO V
School Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Division of Capiz

Banica, Roxas City

Sir,

Greetings! Peace and Good Health unto you in name of Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior

Our heartfelt gratitude that in the past, your good office has approved our humble
partnership through our volunteer efforts to support the youth in the Schools through our
Values Education Program in the selected National High Schools and Integrated Schools in the
Division of Capiz.

It is our aspiration that our volunteer efforts for this Values Education Program could
empower and teach our high school students the essentials of character education , moral
values and ethics, apart from the basic education provided for by the DepED and which are
the basic steps forward to bring back moral recovery in the country.

We are happy to inform you that in the past school years, the Values Education Program team
has visited Ivisan National High Schools and we are about to start this School Year at East
Villaflores Integrated Schools, Maayon, Capiz

We earnestly seek in our prayer that our group and with the participation QuickGospel
Global Missions Inc. and the Gideon International, could once again be allowed to renew the
same volunteer service a constant DepEd partner by way of our conduct of lecture, seminars
and symposium in every designated National High Schools under your jurisdiction for this
School Year 2025 - 2026.

Attached where copies of documents for your reference and/or guidance resulting to our
previous engagement in your Schools.

Thank you very much and God Bless you and your family, and God Bless CAPIZ.




